
Welcome to 3rd grade!  We 
are going to learn and 
grow in so many fun and 
exciting ways.  In our 
classroom we are a family, 
and I am so excited for you 
to be a part of it.  I hope 
you are enjoying your 
summer.  See you soon!

My name is Elaine Lee and I 

have been teaching at 

Warwick for many many

years. My husband, two 

children (Bella and Evan), two 

dogs (Ruby and Charlie), and I 

live right around the corner, 

and my children will go to 

Tamanend and South this 

year. I love teaching 3rd grade! 

When I am not teaching, I 

enjoy time with my family and 

friends (especially at the 

beach), reading, and 

photography. I can’t wait to 

meet you in Room #14 for a 

fun and fabulous school year!

If you would like to reach out and say hello before our first 
day together send me a message at ermlee@cbsd.org. 
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